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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Last Friday night saw our first óBear Grylls Camp Outô in school. The  

children and staff had a wonderful time taking part in outdoor activities and 

games and then settling down to sleep (eventually!!) in the school halls. A big 

thank you to all of the staff who gave up their time so that the children could  

have this experience whilst raising money for a very worthwhile cause. This 

afternoon,  our younger children are having their Teddy Bears picnic. I have 

already met lots of furry friends and Iôm sure that the bears and their owners 

will have a lovely time. We will shortly let you know how much money we 

have raised for Birmingham Childrenôs Hospital.  

 

Also this week, we held our spring term Parentsô Evenings this week. Thank 

you so much to all of you who came to support your children. If you werenôt 

able to make your appointment, then do please contact us and we will  

endeavour to arrange an alternative time for you to meet with your childôs 

class teacher. It is really important that you do meet with the staff who teach 

your child, as children who have the support of both their school and their 

families can progress much quicker throughout the curriculum.  

 

As you are aware, next Friday (7th April), school breaks up for the two week 

Easter holiday. We are asking all the children around school, to enter our 

ópaint a (hard boiled) eggô competition which is being organised by School 

Council. All entrants will get a small prize for entering, and larger prizes will 

be given for the most creative entries in each class. Please remember to boil 

your egg for 10 minutes to achieve a solid hard-boiled egg.  

 

Have a lovely weekend with your families. 

 

Kind regards, 

Lisa Gillam 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Yr 5 

 
Maqadas 
Kerry 
Mahak 

 
Yr 6 

 
Sara 
Ismail 
Saima 
Aliyah 
Nadia 
Chirwa 
Donnaye 

 
Yr 1 

 
Mutahhara 
Sammy 
Aditya 

 
Yr 3 

 
Qadir 
Asfika 

 
Yr 4 

 
Kaisan 
Chloe 



 

 

Our attendance this week was 95.6% 

which is below our target of 97%  

Class RH- 94.6%  

Class RD- 96.9%  

Class 1M - 94.6%  

Class 1T - 96.9%  

Class 2H - 95.3%  

Class 2G- 94.8%  

Class 3P- 94.2%  
Class 3B- 94.2%  

Class 4T - 99.4%  

Class 4G- 94.4%  

Class 5E- 98.3%  

Class 5M - 96.0%  

Class 6G- 92.0%  

Class 6C- 96.6%  

This weekõs winner is:  4T 
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Important Attendance Information 
 
As part of a revised school policy from 1st September 2013 we will make a referral to the  
Attendance Prosecution Service for pupils who take any unauthorised holiday leave.  Such a  
referral may lead to a Fixed Penalty Notice (fine) Ã60 being issued, and your child losing his/
her place at our school. 
 
Our school target for attendance is  97%.  If appointments in school time cannot be avoided, 
please ensure an appointment card (or letter) is handed to the school office prior to the  
appointment.  If your child is absent through sickness please provide medical proof in the 
way of medication labels or prescription slip.  Wherever possible attend school prior to  
appointment and return to school following the appointment. You should not keep your child off 
school for the whole morning, afternoon or all day. If your child does not return to school on the 
advice of the GP, always contact the school to inform them of the outcome.   
 
Home visits will be conducted by the Attendance Officer Dawn Thompson  - if your child is 
not in school a referral will be made.  Please try wherever possible to avoid medical appoint-
ments in school time. 

After school Clubs 
 
 

All After school clubs 
are finished now for 

Easter  
 

Thank you! 

 
 

 

 

Red Nose day 

 

We raised Ã130.00! Thank you 

to all for their  

generous contributions. 

 

Easter Egg Competition - Nursery - Year 6 
 

The School Council would like to invite entries to the school Easter 
Egg Competition.  All entries to be received on Friday 7th April 2017 

and to be placed in the Infant Hall on the day clearly  
labelled with your name and class. 

 
Please be as creative as possible! 

Dinner Money Increase 
 

As from 1st April 2017 - there will be an increase in pupil dinners to 
Ã2.30 a day - this means dinners will increase to Ã11.50 per week. 

 
Please ensure your childôs dinner money is in an envelope marked with 

their name and class and that it is handed to  
the office EVERY MONDAY 

 
 
 
 

 
Friday 7th April - Easter Egg Competition 

Monday 10th April - Friday 21st April- Easter Holidays 
Friday 26th May - Teacher Training Day - school will be closed  
Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holidays 

Monday 5th June - Teacher Training Day - school will be closed  
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